In order to ensure strong ownership and participation, the Department of Cultural Affairs and Sport (DCAS) hereby invites the public and everyone with a keen interest in our heritage to provide input towards a new provincial museum policy for the Western Cape. A consultation process began in 2010 in order to review the existing mandate and to develop a new museum policy for the province.  

Attached, please find the relevant Discussion Paper regarding the new policy, as well as an executive summary and recommendations on the economic value and impact of heritage sites in the Western Cape. 
Written comments and enquiries with respect to this Discussion Paper should be sent no later than 30 June 2011 (end of business) to: 

The Western Cape Provincial Museum Service 

Department of Cultural Affairs and Sport (DCAS)

For attention:      Michael Janse Van Rensburg 

Private Bag X9067 

CAPE TOWN 
8000 

e-mail:     jvanrensburg@pgwc.gov.za

